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To,
The Special Chief Secretary to the Government,
Environment, Forests, Science & Technology Department,
Telangana State Secretariat, Hyderabad.
Subject: Diversion of forest land to an extent of 1.345 ha in Peddapally forest

division-for laying of Pipelines for providing water supply to
Ramagundam Fertilizers and Chemical Limited (RFCL), Ramagundam
from Yellampalli Project in Peddapally District in favour of
Superinternding Engineer,y RWS&S Circle, Karimanagar- Reg,.

Reference:  The Telangana State Government letter No 4173 /For.I(1)/2018 dated
03.12.2018
Sir,

Please refer to the subject and reference and it is to inform that the erstwhile
Regional Office, Chennai vide letter dated 14.01.2019 requested the State
Government to furnish certain additional information / documents and the same is
yet to be received from the State Government. However, the PCCF (Head of Forest
Force) (FAC), Govt. of Telangana vide letter no. 6985/2018-FCA1 dated 30.01.2021
submitted the additional information to the IRO, Hyderabad directly.

2 The additional information received from the PCCF (Head of Forest Force)
(FAC), Govt. of Telangana has been scrutinized and found that, as per the KML file
uploaded in the online application, it appears that the project works has already
been started.

3 It is pertaining to inform you that the erstwhile Regional Office, Chennai
requested the State Government several times to submit certain details in the
prescribed proforma like, details of working permission issued, violation, status
of compliance report etc pertaining to drinking water projects (under Mission
Bhageeratha) and same is still awaited from the State Government.
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4 Considering the above facts related to all drinking water proposals under
Mission Bhageeratha and the subject proposal, I am herewith requesting you to
submit detailed report in the prescribed proforma which was already been
requested, along with the report on work in violation of FCA, 1980 under the
subject proposal immediately for further necessary action please.

Yours faithfully

Sd/-
(R.Hemanth Kumar)
DDG /RO (Central), IRO, Chennai &
I/c DDG /RO (Central), IRO, Hyderabad
Copy to:

I The Principal Chief Conservator of Forests, Forests Department, Govt. of
Telangana  Aranya Bhavan, Saifabad, Hyderabad, PIN- 500 004 for
information please

Sd/-

(R.Hemanth Kumar)

DDG /RO (Central), IRO, Chennai &
[/¢ DDG /RO (Central), IRO, Hyderabad

Signature Not Verified
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